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Dear Families, 
 
Welcome back from half term holidays. I hope 
everyone had a good half term break and the 
opportunity for some rest and relaxation.  
 
Here we are in November and the weather is a little 
more Autumnal so please can you ensure your child has 
warm clothing as we still go out in the lovely sunshine 
to enjoy our outside areas. 

 
Bees Class News 
In Bees class we have been learning about cause and 
effect. Students use a switch to activate a range of 
moivating objects such as the bubble tube, light toys, 
talking soft toys or number songs on the board. 
Students are encouraged to indpendently press the 
switch again when the bubbles etc stop. 

 

 

Balmoral Class News 

In Balmoral this week, we have been getting back into 
our daily routines after the holiday, and showing how 
good we have got at transitioning around the school 
for PE, Library, Cooking and Computing.  Also, we are 
building up some of our drama skills in relation to our 
class text, 'Oh The Places You'll Go!'  

Last term, we worked on our drama skills in relation 
to creating objects and things with our bodies in 
groups; however, this term, we are working on the 
theme of 'Travel' within our sessions. It's been 
brilliant fun! 
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Donations 

 

Tintagel class have been working hard to harvest, 
prepare and cook the pumpkins grown in school. 



We've made pumpkin pies and pumpkin juice to 
share. 

We're also looking to get ready for the next growing 
season and have made a poster requesting 
donations.  

Please call the office and leave a message for Tintagel 
Class if you have any items you'd like to donate.  

If you or a friend receive Hello Fresh boxes, we'll 
happily receive the wool packaging to keep plants 
warm!  

Swimming Club 

The Cambridge Disabled Kids Swimming Club is aimed 
at children with any disability in a friendly and 
supportive environment. Parents/carers & siblings are 
all welcome to take part. 

Windmill Pool, Hinton Way, Fulbourn, family fun 
session, in a warm hydrotherapy pool for younger 
children and those that need warmer water or a 
smaller secure environment to swim.   

Saturdays 9.30-11 am, cost £3. 

Chesterton Sports Centre Pool session, Gilbert Road, 
Cambridge, a larger pool for older children, from age 
5, this is a fun but more structured session with 
qualified instructors and volunteers assisting as often 
as possible.   

Sundays 4pm-4.45pm, cost £3 

For more information please contact Sally on 01223 
315024 or sally@cdksc.co.uk or visit our website 
www.cdksc.co.uk 
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